Thanksgiving Mass in Tanzania

Father Francis Radan celebrating Mass at Azura Hotel

Dar Es Salaam, Tanzania, 15 June 2019- Ambassador Alex G. Chua and Madame Marie
Marla Chua, joined the Filipino Community in Tanzania in a simple but solemn mass of
Thanksgiving on 15 June 2019 at Azura Hotel in Dar Es Salaam, Tanzania.

Ambassador Alex Chua and Madame Marie Marla Chua (center) with the Filipino Communiy in Tanzania



Father Francis Radan, who hails from Dumaguete City, celebrated the mass attended by
the faithful Filipino Catholics in Dar Es Salaam.

There are now about 200 Filipinos in Tanzania which at its peak was over 500, most of
whom reside in Dar Es Salaam, which is the commercial capital of Tanzania.

Ambassador Chua, who is based in Nairobi, is the non-resident Ambassador to Tanzania.
He also has concurrent jurisdiction over Kenya, Burundi, Comoros, Democratic Republic
of Congo (Kinshasa), Malawi, Republic of the Congo (Brazzaville), Rwanda, Seychelles,
Somalia, South Sudan and Uganda.
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